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DR. T. WESLEY MLLLS.

BIy ROBERT CAMPBELL. M.A., D.D.

Dr. T. WeCsley M.ilis w-as a native of the town of
Broekzville, Ontario, where lie wvas born on 22nd Febru-
ary. 1847. T-e enjoyved the g-reat advantage of a univer-
siey course iii Arts before enterinig upon the study of
inedicine, in that respect rcsemubliing some of the niost
eiient of lie, physicianus of «Montreal aîîd of the profes-
sors of the 24edical Faculty of MecGili, Dr. G. W. Camnp-
bell, Dean of that Faculty, haif a century agro, Dr. R.. P.
î1owud, -%vlho succeeded hilm in that distinguishied offce,
Dr. George *Ross, also, his successor, wure graditates in
Arts as ivell as iu Medicine, as %vas also Sir William

Ose.The sharpeniug of the intellect, thîe acquisition
of poivers of observat.iGou, aui of habits of cluse reason-
ing. the wvideniug of view, the refiiieî!ieîit of taste, al
tha.-t i% iînplipd iu nif ai thlouglîtfillnvss, constitute
a flup foundationi for professioîîal studies3 to rest on,

adDr. Wpsiey Milis ac'juired tlies* qualifications iii
fuîll ilneami'e hy his Arts* course in Toronto University,
ili whiei lie graduated B.A. in IS7i, ami M. A. in 182.
Ail the productions of his peul have a.i distinct literary
flavour.

Makinig ehloice of the phîysiciani's Profession, bie took
bis course of trainiing therefor lu the «Medical. Faculty of
2MeGii, whIiclh thenl, a-s to-day, iva.ýs malnned by a body of


